From: Janis Offermann

To: Jennie Mitchum

Cc: "Execs"; "Molly West"; "Alicia Forsythe"; "Kevin Spesert"; "Laurie Warner Herson"
Subject: Sites Reservoir introduction meeting

Date: Monday, February 27, 2023 3:19:00 PM

Hi, Jennie

| am writing on behalf of the Sites Project Authority (Authority). The Colusa Indian Community
formally requested AB 52 consultation with the Authority for the Sites Project in 2017. The
Authority met with tribal leaders several times prior to the pandemic, but we have not had the
opportunity to meet in quite some time. With your arrival, along with changes in tribal leadership,
we are hoping to resume meeting about the project. We thought that an initial meeting would be
beneficial to bring you, and any of the tribal leadership who would like to attend, up to date on the
status of the project and to discuss next steps for Colusa’s involvement in the project.

If such a meeting is agreeable to you, please provide several available dates and times that work for
you. The Authority can set up a virtual call or, if you prefer, we are happy to meet in person.

We look forward to meeting with you.

Best regards

Janis

Janis Offermann, MA, RPA
Cultural Resources Practice Lead
Horizon Water and Environment
1801 7th Street, Suite 100
Sacramento, CA 95811
530.220.4918
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